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“I'm so glad I live in a world where there are Octobers.” 
― L.M. Montgomery, Anne of Green Gables 

Thank you to all of the parents and guardians that have volunteered, sent in paper, sanitizer, and other classroom supplies for our children to use!  We appreciate YOU so much!  I hope to see everyone at the Fall Carnival!
October 23rd, 2015 5:30 -7:30
Tickets are on sale @ the office and are cheaper if you buy them in advance than at the door.

October 9th – 18th 2015
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